
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD 
 
 
 

            14 January 2021 
 
Sir/Madam: 
 

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards 
Committee (BAC) of the Department of Foreign Affairs as contained in its Resolution No. 
(NTC) 78 – 21, the Department is awarding the procurement for the lease of venue for 
the Official Visit to the Philippines of His Excellency Wang Yi, Chinese State Councilor 
and Minister of Foreign Affairs to your firm, the Shangri-La at the Fort (Shang Global 
City Properties, Inc.) in the total amount of One Million Nine Thousand Three Hundred 
Ninety-Three Pesos and Thirty-Two Centavos (PhP 1,009,393.32) only, including taxes 
and other lawful charges, subject to the Department’s accounting and auditing rules and 
regulations, and subject to the signing of the Contract. 

    
                                                                      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
                          J. EDUARDO MALAYA 

      Undersecretary for Administration 
          and Head of the Procuring Entity 
 
 
 
Shangri-La at the Fort (Shang Global City Properties, Inc.) 
 3rd Avenue corner 30th St., Fort Bonifacio 
  Taguig City 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


